
The DeVlieg Foundation promotes educational programs and experiences with pri-
mary areas of focus in encouraging education of the sciences, engineering, renewable 
energy and preservation of our natural resources through wilderness research and field 
experiences. DeVlieg sponsors graduate stipends, inquiry-based undergraduate learning 
programs, and professional workshops to attract researchers to the University of Idaho’s 
Taylor Wilderness Research Station. An experience in the wilderness and the opportunity 
to perform hands-on research in a pristine area is invaluable, and Taylor provides a study 
of large-scale ecosystem processes in an environment with minimal human influence.

The foundation has a long relationship with Taylor Wilderness Research Station and 
is interested in each and every project and student they are able to assist. The building 
of the DeVlieg cabin was an important contribution; the foundation not only contributed 
funds, but also “labor of love.” The foundation is currently involved with the design of 
renewable energy utility systems at Taylor which are designed and constructed by young 
engineers at the University of Idaho College of Engineering, through Senior Capstone 
Studies. A new hydro and solar power grid have recently been installed, and work is 
currently being done to improve water system availability. The DeVlieg Foundation is 
interested in promoting a diversity of interests and experiences at the Taylor Wilderness 
Research Station.

Along with the DeVlieg Foundation, the Friends of Taylor Endowment is another key 
to the success of continuing opportunities at Taylor Wilderness Research Station. It’s 
because of generous donors that the legacy of wilderness research lives on at Taylor 
Wilderness Research Station.

The DeVlieg Foundation sponsors 
graduate stipends and inquiry-based un-
dergraduate learning programs at Taylor 
Wilderness Research Station. Students 
develop a scientific research proposal, 
conduct research in the wilderness, write a 
research report on the project, and present 
results at a professional meeting. 

The DeVlieg Foundation also provides 
seed funding to attract new researchers, 
or sponsor workshops at the station. 

The DeVlieg Foundation has also assist-
ed with Taylor facilities. To replace the loss 
of the Taylor bunkhouse and cookhouse to 
the Diamond Point Wildfire in August 2000, 
the foundation funded the construction of a 
new 11-person cabin for visiting students. 
Taylor named this cabin the “DeVlieg Cab-
in” in honor of their generous gift. 

The DeVlieg Foundation also provid-
ed funding for the renovation of the Dave 
Lewis Cabin in 2008, and partially funded 
the 2010 graduate research project that 
overhauled the Taylor power system and 
installed two solar arrays. 

DeVlieg is presently involved in support-
ing collaborative senior capstone engi-
neering projects for producing sustainable 
energy at Taylor.
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